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Good afternoon Mr. Chairman and honorable members of the Committee on Municipal
Government and Housing.

My name is Tony Capezza and I am the legislative director of the International Brotherhood
of Police Officers (IBPO).

I submit this testimony in support of H-6270. As you know, the Bristol Fourth of July parade
draws huge crowds and our police officers in other departments are more than happy to assist
their brothers and sisters at the Bristol Police Department. Therefore, I ask you to support this
bill.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this testimony to you.
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